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From: Rory Hickson  

Subject: SADCA letter of thanks 
  

Dear DICC committee and Sri Lanka Deaf Cricket, 
  
On behalf of the SADCA, we would like to thank you to both DICC as well as Sri Lankan Deaf 
Cricket for hosting the AGM and for the planning session regarding the 2018 T20 DICC 
Championships being held in Sri Lanka next year. The hospitality shown by the hosts was extremely 
warm and welcoming and we look forward to returning to Sri Lanka next year. 
  
Hearty congratulations to the newly elected DICC committee members. We wish you all the best in 
your position and have every confidence in you to drive International Deaf Cricket to new heights. 
Despite the clear lack of leadership in DICC over the last 2 years, the core of the committee has still 
achieved great strides forward and under the newly elected leadership, these strides can only grow. 
  
The SADCA is committed to its affiliation with DICC and participation in international cricket events. 
You can count on us for continued support and input into the daily runnings of DICC and its drive in 
achieving its milestones and goals. 
  
In the interim, we look forward to receiving official invitations and budgets pertaining to the all-
inclusive package for T20 DICC championships next year. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 

Rory Hickson 

Chairman – South African Deaf Cricket Association 
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